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Dear Parents, 

 

Topic 

Our class topic this term is ‘Wriggle and Crawl’. This is a science based topic looking at mini beasts and the 

different environments in which they live in. All other subjects will be based around this topic. 

Homework 

 

No formal homework will be set this term however I will send the topic homework list and suggestions for 

websites if you wish to complete any tasks. Please post your finished topic homework on Seesaw which we will 

then share with the class. 

 

Reading- We will start to send home reading books home next week. This is the only home learning that we 

expect to be done this term. We have a class reading challenge to encourage as much reading at home as 

possible. Please see the Reading Challenge booklet for details. 

 

PE 

PE will be on Wednesday this term. Children will need to have their PE kits in school at all times. A PE kit should 

include: T-shirt, shorts, plimsolls, socks, tracksuit bottoms and top and trainers. Please label all items of 

clothing.  

 

Other 

 Ideas for Topic homework will be sent via Parent Hub and posted on Seesaw. Please choose as many as 

you want off the list to complete during this term. At the moment we cannot have items brought in 

from home so if your child has some topic homework they would like to share with me and the class, 

please can they post a photo or make a video of it and post on Seesaw. I will then share them with the 

rest of the class on Fridays.  

 Evergreen- (a reward given every week to children who display the correct behaviour at all times). The 

children are aware of unacceptable behaviour and are given a reminder then a warning, if this occurs 

more than once in a day they will be given a green slip to take to the head teacher and lose their 

evergreen. Children are given the opportunity to earn 75% back. Certain behaviours deemed to be 

severe can result in loosing their evergreen immediately. A text at the end of each week will be sent 

home to inform you of this. Positive behaviour is rewarded with team points, certificates, praise and 

their evergreen treat. 

 

And finally… 

I hope your child enjoys their first term in Year 2, should you have any concerns or problems please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Miss Bishop & Ms Beastall, Mrs Wright & Miss Goddard 

 

Year 2 Teaching Team 


